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In the name of Allah, the Gracious, the Merciful 
 

To the brother in the Wali’s Office, may God preserve you 
Peace be upon you and God’s mercy and His blessings. 
We ask God that our letter finds you well. 
As for what follows: 
 
In response to your letter No. / 7175-M / containing the complaint of brother 
Mashhour al-Mohsin, we attach to you the response of the brothers in the 
Investment Office of the Center on this subject. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
[The following red stamp appears on the bottom of the page] 
The Islamic State – Wilayat Raqqah – The Wali  
[And the following handwritten note:] [Forward to the] Committee of Supervising 
and Following Up to investigate and respond. [And signed by] Abu Abdullah [and 
dated] 30/5/1438 [27/Feb/2017] 
 
[Another blue stamp reads:] The Islamic State – Wilayat Raqqah – The Emir of the 
Public Services Center  
[Another handwritten note reads:] Attach the original copy of the letter.  


